Chris Fenske, Superintendent
Lakeview Ind. School District 2167
PO Box 107

Cottonwood, MN, 56229

Dear Chris,

Thanks for reaching out to Kemps to potentially service your schools for the 2025-2026 school year.
Unfortunately, because of distribution constraints, we won’t be able to bid on your schools for the 2025-

2026 school year. Please keep our contact information on file for future bids.

Thanks again,
Kyle Punton

General Manager
Kemps — Good Comes Around.
420 West Broadway Avenue

Minneapolis, Minnesota
612.723.5596
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